
N O T I C E  
o f  

P u b  l i  c  H  e  a  r i  n g
Monday, December 5, 2022 

7:00 P.M. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Milton City Council will hold a second public hearing 
at its regular meeting on Monday, December 5, 2022, at 7pm to review and discuss the  
2023 budget.   

This hearing will take place in the City of Milton Council Chambers. The chambers are 
located at 1000 Laurel Street, Milton, Washington. Submit comments in writing to Trisha 
Summers, City Clerk, 1000 Laurel Street, Milton, WA, 98354, by fax to 253-922-8733 or 
email to tsummers@cityofmilton.net. Please submit comments  by noon the day of the 
meeting.  

Please contact Milton City Hall at (253) 517-2705 with any questions or to request ADA 
accommodations.  

Office of the City Clerk 
1000 Laurel St. Milton, WA  98354-8850 

Ph 253.517.2705 / Fax 253.922.2385 

mailto:tsummers@cityofmilton.net

